
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update on Local Plan Examination – Further Proposed Modification on Wind 
Energy 

 

Dear All, 

Further to our earlier notes on the Local Plan I can now advise that the Inspector has 
asked the Council to publish a further proposed modification. The need for the 
proposed modification stems from the publication of a ministerial statement last 
month on wind energy. A link to that statement is set out below for your information.  

http://www.parliament.uk/documents/commons-vote-office/June%202015/18%20June/1-
DCLG-Planning.pdf 

There will be a single proposed modification and to Policy SD2 of the Local Plan. 
This modification will bring the policy into line with national policy.  

The consultation process will start shortly and will run for a four week period. Full 
details will be made available on the Council’s website at that time.  

 

 

 

 
 
Councillor P D Price 
Cabinet Member Infrastructure 
 

8 July 2015 

Andrew Ashcroft 
Assistant Director – Economic, 
Environment and Cultural Services 

 


